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Rep. Spreitzer and Sen. Ringhand Announce Additional Listening 
Sessions 

 
MADISON – Today Rep. Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) and Sen. Janis Ringhand (D-Evansville) 
announced two additional listening sessions that will be held in Evansville and Albany later this 
month.  Previous events were held in Beloit on April 6th and in Orfordville and Brodhead on 
April 11th.  
 
“We have enjoyed the opportunity to hear from the people who live and work in our districts 
over the last several weeks,” Rep. Spreitzer said.  “I look forward to meeting with more residents 
this month to hear about the issues and budget items that impact them most,” said Sen. 
Ringhand. 
 
The details for the events are below: 
 

Evansville Listening Session 
Thursday, April 27th   
4:30 PM  
Eager Free Public Library  

 
Albany Listening Session 
Thursday, April 27th   
6:00 PM 
Albany Village Hall 

 
#  #  # 

 


